
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

10. COMMUNITY FACILITIES:  HAGLEY AND FERRYMEAD 
 
 The Board considered a report on the Council’s community facilities in the Hagley and Ferrymead 

Wards. 
 
 The Board received the information and decided: 
 
 1. To endorse staff progressing the actions identified for each facility using a community 

development approach. 
 
 2. To thank Claire Milne and Mary Fraher for their report. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


